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Thank you again for the opportunity to provide feedback.  

We are very happy to provide further clarification or discuss other ways that the work of Choosing Wisely might 
complement the Medical Board’s work in developing professional standards. Please contact  
External Relations and Policy Manager on  or email  with any 
questions or if you would like to discuss. 

 
Yours sincerely 
 

Dr Matthew Anstey 
MBBS FACEM FCICM MPH PGDipEcho 
Chair, Advisory Group, Choosing Wisely Australia 
 
 
 
 




